
From:  poonsy6603@aol.com

Sent time:  04/28/2020 03:33:38 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
alexa@hollywooddell.com; councilmember.ryu@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project... Objection to 45 Day Comment Period for DEIR.... ENV - 2018 - 2116 - EIR
 

Hollywood Center Project
Objection to 45 Day Comment Period for DEIR
ENV - 2018 - 2116 - EIR
State Clearing Number  2018051002

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

We are contacting you to request an extension for comments on The Hollywood Center
project.

The minimum allowed comment period provided is not nearly enough time since we are
obeying 'Safer at Home' orders... 

We are unable to gather or have meetings with our neighbors.... 

Our Neighborhood Councils are not meeting..... 

Viewing documents IN PERSON is not possible now...

Many of us have children at home and are home schooling them.....

Some sadly have loved ones who have come down with the virus....some recovering at
home...

We are doing all we can to protect our families and neighbors from this horrible
coronavirus....

Our lives have been upended and nothing is as it was right now.....

Due to all that we are having to do, to get through this crisis...

We request  more time to submit public comments.

The DEIR is lengthy and complicated and  we are obviously unable to give it the full
attention it needs right now.

In all fairness to our communities, that will be so greatly impacted by this project, a
comment extension of at least 90 days AFTER the "Safer at Home' local and state orders
have been lifted would be reasonable.



We urge you to please grant this extension to our communities.

Stay safe and be well.

Thank you for your attention,
Jim and Ann Geoghan  (Annie Gagen)

30 Year Whitley Heights Residents
Former Hollywood Hills West NC & Whitley Heights Civic Association Board Members


